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This month has seen the culmination of the first semester and the start of a 
second. Students put in so much effort to complete with all students passing classes! 
We had 5 high honor roll students and 5 honor roll students in the upper grades alone.  

Beyond the academic successes, basketball is in full swing and the 
sportsmanship the two teams (boys and girls) has displayed is right in line with our 
Character Counts! theme this year. They have also actively participated in keeping 
everything regulation friendly with disinfecting. Our students are phenomenal! 

We have so many highlights this month. Among these are: 
● Our first ASC fundraiser, Valentine’s Day, has been a success! Students, staff, 

and parents have all been excited to buy goodies for each other!  
● Our homecoming parade was amazing! A big shout out to Thorne Bay City Hall 

for their participation in making it such a memorable event for students and staff. 
There were students riding the bus who had never been on a bus before! 

● We sent our basketball team to Ketchikan where they put forth their best effort in 
their games. 

● We hosted Gustavus! And everyone worked together to make this a success. 
● We have Homecoming this weekend. Our theme is “Around the World” in honor 

of all our foreign exchange students. We’re loving how the students are so willing 
to embrace other cultures and become more informed and knowledgeable about 
our world. 
We have a new staff member to welcome! Dwaine Vaughn was hired as our 

classroom manager. The students are enjoying getting to know him, and he is excelling 
as a role model and professional. 

We’re blessed to be a part of this district and community. We are looking forward 
to the rest of the school year and all the opportunities it holds! 


